
 
 
 
Steve Ellis 
IMA Co-ordinator 
 
 
May 18, 2010   
 
 
Dear Mr. Ellis, 
 
Thank you for forwarding the Akaitcho Exploration Agreement and your letter outlining the 
Akaitcho Dene First Nations (Yellowknives, Lutsel K’e, and Deninu Kue) desire to engage in 
consultation with TNR Gold Corp.  Aurora Geosciences Ltd and TNR Gold Corp. welcome the 
opportunity to inform the community leaders and others in the community about our proposed 
exploration program. 
 
TNR Gold Corp. understands that the small program which has been proposed may have effects on 
the Akaitcho Dene First Nations (Yellowknives, Lutsel K’e, and Deninu Kue).  In order to ensure 
that the affected groups understand the program and have an opportunity to voice any potential 
concerns, TNR would like the opportunity to meet with the Akaitcho Dene First Nations 
(Yellowknives, Lutsel K’e, and Deninu Kue).  I respectfully request that the Akaitcho Dene First 
Nations (Yellowknives, Lutsel K’e, and Deninu Kue) as a group, or separately respond with 
potential meeting dates.  I will be in contact within the next two weeks to confirm receipt of this 
letter as well as to discuss when meetings can be arranged. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
  
 
 
Corey Segboer 
Operations Manager 
Aurora Geosciences Ltd. 
On behalf of TNR Gold Corp. 
 

Head Office 
3506 McDonald Drive 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2H1 
 
Phone: 867-920-2739 
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